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9/12/22 9/12/22 BE KIND, BE  CONFIDENT, BE  RESPECTFUL, WORK HARDBE KIND, BE  CONFIDENT, BE  RESPECTFUL, WORK HARD

WEDNESDAY NIGHT IS NPE SPIRIT NIGHT

AN EVENING WITH OUR LION FAMILIES!

DINNER IS SERVED!
Make plans to join us this Wednesday night, September 14th, from 4:00 until 8:00 p.m. at Clara
& Ray’s Ristorante Italiano here in Lexington! Make sure to mention New Providence -
Elementary when ordering! Go LIONS!
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CLASS
CHANGE
Our halls were crowded with
excited parents and students
who quickly changed classes
between sessions.

BINGO
Parents and students took a
stroll down Mane Street to visit
all of our wonderful Related
Arts teachers.

¡HOLA,
SEÑOR
USMA!
Students and parents were able
to say, “Hola,” Señor Usma and
see all that’s going on in our
Spanish class.

We had such amazing attendance at our Open House event this past Wednesday! Thank you to
all families who were able to attend and learn about their classes. Congratulations to all of
the Open House BINGO winners!
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4TH GRADE
HAPPENINGS
Mrs. Addison and Ms.
Alexander teemed up to give
parents a glimpse of all the
excitement in 4th grade!

RUN HARD
Run Hard representatives were
onsite to give parents
information about this great
after-school opportunity! We
are SO excited to have a Run
Hard team at NPE, once again!

FIRST OF
MANY
FIRSTS
Mrs. King was excited to
experience her first Open
House as our new Assistant
Principal. She did a great job!

GRITS FOR GRANDPARENTS #1

WE LOVE OUR LION GRANDPARENTS!
This past Friday our staff served 512 adults and children at the first Grits for Grandparents
event and Monday morning we served over 250 adults and children! This was a special time
and it was so exciting to host our grandparents in the building for the first time since fall of
2019. A huge shout-out to our staff members and Paw Patrol members who all pitched in to
help the event run smoothly. Here are just a few photos captured at our special event.
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WEEKLY LIFESKILL CHALLENGE

LIFESKILL CHALLENGE OF
THE WEEK: BE RESPECTFUL
Each week, New Providence highlights a different "LifeSkill
Challenge" for our students. As students demonstrate the
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WILDCATS VISIT THE LIONS

weekly LifeSkill, they are presented with a "ticket". That "ticket"
is put into a box and names are drawn at the end of each week.


Over the past week, the challenge was to demonstrate respect.
Congratulations to all the students for showcasing these
LifeSkills:


The following students' Respect tickets were drawn from the
box:


Hazel B. —Derrick
Landry O. —Hall
Fletcher P. —Blewett
Leeland M. —DuRant
Emily Grace D. —Alexander
Sawyer M.—Allen

We are thankful for all of the student athletes who come out and open car doors and help with
other events! We’re excited to be able to bring this tradition back!



CONNECT WITH NPE THROUGH ALL OUR
SOCIAL MEDIA CHANNELS...

LIKE NPE ON
FACEBOOK!

FOLLOW NPE
ON
TWITTER!

FOLLOW NPE
ON
INSTAGRAM!

VISIT OUR WEBSITE

NEW PROVIDENCE
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL IS A
COMPUTER SCIENCE
IMMERSION SCHOOL

Facebook @NPES_Lex1

NEW PROVIDENCE
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

1118 Old Cherokee Road
Lexington, SC 29072

1118 Old Cherokee Road, Lexi… npes@lexington1.net

803-821-3300 npes.lexington1.net/
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